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Presidential Trip Announcement

SUNSET PROV. - The Office of the President is excited to announce that tomorrow morning,
President Clark Morber will fly to Las Vegas in order to represent Soundland in a biennial diplomatic
conference of nations this August 5th. President Clark Morber will fly into Harry Reid International
Airport in Las Vegas tomorrow in anticipation of the diplomatic conference Microcon, which is scheduled
to take place through August 5th to 7. The President will represent Soundlandian interests abroad and
meet with foreign leaders, among other goals. This trip represents the Morber Administration's dedication
to diplomacy, including as a way to promote democracy abroad, and enlarging Soundland’s presence and
influence on the world stage.

For any questions please contact the Office of the President at president@soundlandgov.org
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